
UVRA Board Nominations 2025-26 
The future of the UVRA Board has never been more bleak, in our 30+ years of existence. 
Through death, family obligations and other reasons, board positions have become vacant. 
Our collective experience and essential memories are severely curtailed by these losses; 
and recent retirees with valuable skills and contact networks have been reluctant to step 
up.  

Members are urgently encouraged to volunteer for the board and vacant positions, 
particularly as there are important discussions ahead which will affect the Association’s 
relationship with the University. [See Note 1] 

Information on how to volunteer is available via uvra@uvic.ca. 

Note: Although nominations from the floor of the AGM are not permitted, the board may 
accept nominations and make appointments in the interim between AGMs, subject to 
ratification at the following AGM. 

Executive Directors:  
President: TBA 
Vice President: TBA 
Treasurer: Richard Chappell  
Secretary: TBA 
Past President: TBA 
 
Members at Large:  
Irina Gavrilova 
June Whitmore  
 
Standing Committee Chairs:  
Benefits: TBA 
Membership: Lou Schmidt 
Newsletter Editor: TBA 
Masterminds Series: TBA 
Social Events: TBA 
United Way: TBA 
 
Ex Officio: 
Institute on Aging and Lifelong Health: TBA 
Benefits Manager, UVic Human Resources (Tine Lathowers) 
Office Manager, UVRA (Sanjit Roy) 

Motion: That the Proposed slate of candidates for the 2024-2025 
UVRA Board be Approved. 
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